
Dear Columbus House Family,

Winter isn't officially here, but the cold weather is! Right now, people
living outside are receiving life-saving supplies, guests staying at our
shelters are enjoying fresh meals (and had a delicious Thanksgiving
dinner!), and those moving into their own apartments have the
household basics needed for a new start–all thanks to you. You are
busy collecting gifts for children in our family shelters, organizing
drives for our Veterans, and so much more! 

Through every season and holiday, you make sure your
neighbors are cared for. Thank you for giving people
experiencing homelessness a brighter outlook as we approach
the new year.  

Happy Holidays!

P.S. We are welcoming meal serving volunteers to our kitchen for
the first time since the onset of the pandemic with new guidelines in
place to keep you, our staff, and our guests safe. Please reach out
to our Volunteer Coordinator, Sheree, if you would like to learn more
and get involved!

mailto:sdimario@columbushouse.org


 
      

#WeLoveCHvolunteers

Many thanks to those who volunteered and to those who
contributed in-kind donations from October 20 - November 30:

Albertus Magnus College
Anthem Blue Cross & Blue Shield of CT
Bethany Community School
Blue State Coffee
Booth Hill Elementary School
Bridgeport Hospital - Ahlbin Rehabilitation Center in Shelton
Nichole Cipriano
Congregation Beth El-Keser Israel
Cub Scout Pack 810 North Haven
Dairy Queen
Dianne Davis
Donut Crazy Branford
Elizabeth Essig
First Congregational Church of West Haven
First Presbyterian Church of New Haven
Michelle Gall
Gaylord Specialty Healthcare
Holy Infant Church
Hopkins School
Lisa Huntington
Francine Jaworowicz
KBE Building Corporation
Robert & Karen Lenois
Lyman Hall High School DECA Chapter
Dean Macchio
Marcum LLP
McDonald's
North Madison Congegational Church
Orange Congregational Church
Our Lady of Victory Parish - Midnight Run
ProStyle Haircutting Services
Eric Rogers
Saint Pio of Pietrelcina Parish
Dina Sciortino
Shelton Sai Center

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFoiEv0TZx-rRJ1Dx3kqlIg


Spring Glen School
St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Parish
St. George Catholic Church
St. John Bosco Parish
St. Joseph of Armathea
St. Paul VI Parish
St. Paul VI Parish - Midnight Run
Table Talk Pies
Temple Beth Sholom
The First Friday Fund - Sacred Heart Academy
The Foote School
The Hometown Foundation
The Long Wharf Theater
The Spring Glen Church
The University Church in Yale
UNH Student Public Health Association
United Way of Meriden and Wallingford
Veterans of Foreign Auxiliary, #9965
Elpidio & Lynn Vitale
Vox Church
Whiting-Turner Contracting Company, Shelton
Yale New Haven Health

We apologize if we inadvertently left out your name.
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